
This is to inform you of the recall of U.P. Fashion Children’s Rings. This product is 

being recalled because the metal base of the ring contains levels of lead that 

exceed the federal lead content ban. More information about this recall is 

available on the CPSC website. Images of the product are below.  

  

o Parents should stop using the item and contact U.P. Fashion for 

information on how to properly dispose of the rings and receive a full 

refund. U.P. Fashion can be reached at 201-438-0908 from 6 a.m. to 3 p.m. 

PT Monday through Friday or by email at upfashionny@hotmail.com. 

o Have your children tested for lead exposure from these and other sources. 

 

Thank you! Santa Cruz County Childhood Lead Poisoning Prevention Program 

 
 

https://www.cpsc.gov/Recalls/2023/U-P-Fashion-Recalls-Childrens-Rings-Due-to-Violation-of-Federal-Lead-Content-Ban?utm_medium=email&utm_source=govdelivery
mailto:upfashionny@hotmail.com

